
I support the HRAD Bill, I recommend it to be passed in this Parliamentary term. LGBTI 

people should be protected from discrimination simply because they are human beings, that 

reason alone is enough.  

 

I support the prohibition on discrimination in religious care services,  
I recommend religious organisations, including in aged care, should not be allowed to discriminate 
against employees 
All Government funded services should be restricted from discriminating, including religious 
organisations 
 


